
Brief Report of the Annual Parish Meeting  
called by the Welney Parish Council 

at The Parish Hall, Welney at 7 p.m. On Tuesday 3rd March, 2015 
 

Present: 
 Cllrs.K.Goodger (Chairman) Cllrs. L.Bombata, J.Eliott, R.Gilbert and V.Pratley and the Clerk. 
 Also present approximately 12 members of the public. 
 
Apologies for absence 
 Cllrs.S.Dobson and G.Rainbird, Dist.Cllrs.V.Spikings and D.Pope, C.Cllr.H.Humphrey and 
 PCSO Phil Writer. 
 
New Parish Council Website 
Cllr.Bombata gave a presentation on the proposed new Parish Council website, explaining the layout 
that he had designed.  Cllr. Bombata then answered questions from the floor and he was thanked 
for an excellent display.  The matter would be discussed further at the Parish Council meeting 
following this meeting when a decision on the proposed new website would be made. 
 
New Pavilion/Hall 
The plans for the new pavilion/hall for the village were on display and those present were given the 
opportunity of inspecting the plans and the model of the proposed building.  
 
Rubbish from Sandgate Corner Field 
A member of the public raised the question regarding rubbish which had been dumped on the edge 
of the field just over the fence and which was making the area look extremely untidy.  The Chairman 
confirmed that he would arrange for this rubbish to be cleared up and removed as quickly as 
possible. 
 
Clearing up at the Playing Field 
The Chairman also explained that it was the intention of the Parish Council to visit the playing field 
as soon as convenient, to inspect the whole area and arrange for the removal of any rubbish etc. in 
order to try and tidy up the whole area. 
 
There being no further business, the Chairman declared the meeting closed at 7.30 p.m. 
 
 
 
Signed …................K.Goodger...........................(Chairman) 
 
Dated ….................7th April, 2015...................... 


